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POLICY # 31


	Gun Control and Public Safety
A Canadian Alliance government will protect our communities from criminals, instead of harassing law-abiding citizens.  We will repeal the current ineffective Firearms Act (C-68), including its firearms registration provisions. We will work cooperatively with the provinces and responsible firearms owners to replace the Firearms Act with a practical gun control system that protects public safety, is cost-effective and respects provincial jurisdiction and the rights of Canadians to own and use firearms responsibly.  

· We support safe storage and firearms safety training and that those wishing to acquire and use firearms should be licensed to do so. 

· We would redirect the billions wasted trying to keep track of all legally-owned firearms to putting more police patrols on our streets and highways and providing law enforcement with the laws and the resources they need to deal effectively with the criminal use of firearms.

· A Canadian Alliance government will enact severe mandatory penalties for the criminal use of any weapon. Our replacement for the current Firearms Act will be easy to understand, administer and enforce. It will crack down hard on criminals who use weapons; strictly monitor high-risk individuals; and it will respect the property rights of all individuals.


	Critic:
	For more information:
	Policy theme:
	Date:

	Garry Breitkreuz
	992-4394
	Firearms
	March 12, 2003



